
Dec. 29    Worship Only / No LifeGroups 

Dec. 31 - Jan. 1   Office Closed 

Jan. 1     No Wednesday Activities 

Jan. 5     Worship Only / Deacons’ Meeting / Prayerwalk of PPS 

Jan. 7     Feed the Teachers 

Jan. 8     Family Friendly Wednesday Resumes 

Jan. 10    Orientation for Panther Partners 

Jan. 12    Launch of Financial Peace University (Worth It) 
        Breakfast will be served. 
 

Jan. 19    Deposit due for children & student camps 

Feb. 14-16  DNOW 

Feb. 23    Tony Marino Blood Drive 

 

December 22, 2019 



SUNDAY, DECEMBER 22 
 10:30 a.m.   Worship / Family Candlelight Service 
 
 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 24, & WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 25 
    Office Closed -- No Wednesday Evening Activities 
 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 27 
   7:30 a.m.   Men’s Prayer Group 

Mark your calendars! 

Contributions made through Dec. 31 
will be included in 2019 giving state-
ments. This also includes on-line giv-
ing at http://petalfbc.com/online-
giving/. Consider giving an end of the 
year gift to help us catch up to our 
budget & move into 2020 with a 

strong foundation. 

Merry Christmas from your church staff! We pray that the coming week 
will be filled with sweet fellowship with family and friends  as we celebrate 
the coming of Jesus. 

COMING JANUARY 2020 -- Take control of your money with Financial 
Peace University (FPU)! This nine-lesson course uses biblical wisdom and 
common sense to help you tackle budgeting, pay off debt, and make your 
money work for you! FPU includes your member workbook and a year of 
free online resources through Financial Peace Membership. The cost is $90 
per family. Sign up at the table in the back of the worship center or online at 
http://petalfbc.com/worth-it/.   

Adults & older 
teens (40-50 total) 
are needed to 
mentor students, 
K to 6th grade, 
through the Pan-

ther Partners Mentor Program. Ap-
plications are available in both lob-
bies or on the table in the Worship 
Center. An orientation is set for Jan. 
10 @9 am for those who sign up. 
Contact Brad for more details. 

Thanks for your faithfulness in giving! 
January 19 is the deadline to make a deposit for summer camps for chil-

dren (completed 2nd to 5th grade) and students (completed 6th-12th). 

$11,711 has been given so far. If you 
haven’t given to the Lottie Moon 
Christmas Offering, envelopes and 

other materials are on the foyer table.  

We need plastic bags for our 
backpack ministry. Drop them 
in the marked baskets in the 

lobbies of the exterior doors.  

Help kick-off the 2nd half of the 
school year as we prayer walk the 

PPS campus. @5 p.m. January 5. 

http://petalfbc.com/worth-it/

